

The Smiths Serving in Cambodia

August 16, 2017

Special Prayer Requests

To trust in Christ:

Bo-tee & her father

Sara's father

Loke's father

Srey Tuit's mother

To grow in Christ:

Srey Tuit

Tee

Tho

Loke

Sopiep

Sopeac

Srey Yech

Ron & Sara Smith P.O. Box 754 Phnom Penh, Cambodia www.smithmissions.org

Woodland Baptist Church 1175 Bethania Rural Hall Road Winston-Salem, NC 27106

Baptist International Outreach P.O. Box 587 Jefferson City, TN 37760 Dear Friends,

We are so grateful for your prayers for us and for the church in Cambodia during the time we have been stateside. It is hard to believe that it has been almost a year already.

Lord willing, we will be leaving on September 5 to begin our third term on the mission field. Upon our arrival in Phnom Penh, we must look for a new place to rent as our current facilities will no longer be available. Location is very important to our church. Please join us in prayer about this.

Joshua has finished the 4th grade now, and Jasmine has nearly completed her 7th grade studies. This coming year all three of our children will be in school. Jessica will be starting K5.

We thank God for His mercy and protection as we travelled and visited with supporting churches. God is so good to us! Continue to pray that He will use our lives in Cambodia, that the millions there without Jesus Christ will come to know His wonderful grace and His saving power.

Thank you again for your partnership and encouragement in the work. May the Lord bless each of you!

Yours in Christ,

Ron & Sara Smith

Ron + Sara Smith

Special Notes:

For those who financially support our ministry and would like a recent photo of our family for display in your church, please write to us at ronandsua@gmail.com.

Also, if you are a supporter and we did not see you during our time here, you should be receiving a DVD in the mail very soon.